
REPORTS FOR PC MEETING 19TH OCTOBER 2022 

DEFIBRILLATOR 

I have confirmed that The British Heart Foundation will fund a defibrillator including installation with 

just a £600.00 contribution from the PC. 

No firm commitment can be made on this until I can confirm to BHF that we have permission from 

the owner(s) of the proposed site which is on the base of the long since removed phone box in 

Annings Lane and is adjacent to the post box. This area is considered ideal in terms of it’s 

accessibility and is set back from the pavement in a recess bounded by the garden wall of no.5 South 

Annings. 

At present I am waiting for confirmation/permission from either Dorset Highways or Magna Housing 

as to who owns this 1m x 1m (approx..) area.  

The next question will have to go to Western Power about a mains electricity supply which hopefully 

can tap into the one which powered the lighting in the old phone box. The positive here is that there 

is already a mains supply on the electric pole alongside the proposed site. 

I will keep progressing this in order to have all the answers required for installation and servicing 

before the next meeting. 

APPLE PRESSING EQUIPMENT 

Having loaned the equipment for ex. Cllr Steve Meek’s recent apple pressing, I have now got 

everything stored at Graston Farm, mainly because it really is a hazardous task to carry the press up 

and down the stairs in the Reading Room. 

I therefore propose that I keep the equipment here permanently, in a safe accessible place and 

where it would also be covered by my insurance as well. Should it be needed for any future village 

event, I am happy to deliver it to site as required and should any Parishioner wish to use it they 

could so ,with permission from the PC, as long as it was returned fully operational and cleaned. 

AB 


